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Something to do with the sudden tear in her perfect nails. The heat she feels when
she's with Jared. The blood rushing once again to her cheeks and throughout her
veins. For Charlotte is a vampire, witness to almost a century's worth of death
and destruction. But not since she was a human girl has mortality touched her. In
what way will you be transformed? Until now.
Never Enough Denise Jaden 2012-07-10 Sixteen-year-old Loann admires and envies her
older sister Claire's strength, popularity and beauty, but as Loann begins to open
up to new possibilities in herself, she discovers that Claire's all-consuming
quest for perfection comes at a dangerous price. Original.
Here Comes Your Man Derek Gentry 2010-04 Meet Garrett: 30-year-old computer geek,
master of irrational optimism, and serial-kisser of women who (it turns out) don't
like him that way. After three blurry years of business travel and inadvertent
celibacy, Garrett is so ready for a serious relationship that he's a little bit
dangerous. Inspired by a romantic near-miss on a flight home to Seattle, Garrett
hurls himself into the deep end of the dating pool, determined to find happiness
no matter how miserable it makes him. Too bad the women he falls for don't share
his sense of urgency: Froot Loop sculptress April worries she's warping his
personality, cynical attorney Corinne suspects he likes her too much, and upstairs
neighbor Meryl just wants to be friends. Garrett refuses to give up though...
well, at least until he does. But sometimes, after you've finally abandoned hope,
you find that someone else hasn't given up on you. "With wit, heart and
intelligence, Derek Gentry's Here Comes Your Man reminds readers that you never
know what is around the next corner or on the next page. Those who enjoy Nick
Hornby will devour this book." -Eileen Cook, author of Getting Revenge on Lauren
Wood
Remember Eileen Cook 2016-02-02 Harper, whose father's company trademarked the
"Memtex" procedure for wiping out bad memories, is surprised when her father
objects to her having a treatment but afterwards, she begins having strange
flashes about her own life and she joins forces with Neil, one of the company's
protesters, to find the truth.
Small Medium at Large Joanne Levy 2012-07-03 After being hit by lightning, 12year-old Lilah, who has a crush on classmate Andrew Finkel, discovers that she can
communicate with dead people, including her grandmother who wants Lilah to find a
new wife for Lilah's divorced father.
Tragedy of Titus Andronicus William Shakespeare 1897
Fourth Grade Fairy Eileen Cook 2011-04-19 When fairy-godmother-in-training
Willow's wish to attend a human school comes true, she finds getting along with
humans to be harder than she expected, but her newly-acquired magical talent makes

Wishes for Beginners Eileen Cook 2011-06-14 The second in a series of books about
Willow's adventures as she masters her secret fairy powers, navigates sprite
training, tries to ignore her perfect older sister, and maintains a friendship
with Katie, the most un-normal of humans. Miranda, the most popular girl in fourth
grade, comes to school with exciting news: her older cousin is getting married,
and Miranda will be in the bridal party! This is great news for Willow, because
Miranda's cousin has hired Willow's mom to provide the cake. She is certain this
is her chance to finally get closer to Miranda. She makes it sound as if she is
very involved in her mother's bakery and wedding planning business. Suddenly
Willow is gaining popularity as the fourth grade expert on all things wedding. The
only one who doesn’t seem impressed is her best friend, Katie. Willow thinks she’s
finally arrived when Miranda invites her to an exclusive birthday slumber party.
The only problem is that it is so exclusive, Katie hasn’t been invited. Then, when
Willow tries to use some fairy magic to make Miranda’s cousin’s wedding even
bigger and better, everything goes horribly wrong. She might ruin the wedding,
blow her first slumber party, and lose her best friend all in one. It’s going to
take magic to survive fourth grade.
Betwixt Tara Bray Smith 2007-10-01 For three teenagers, dark mystery has always
lurked at the corner of the eyes and the edge of sleep. Beautiful Morgan D'Amici
wakes in her trailerpark home with dirt and blood under her fingernails. Paintings
come alive under Ondine Mason's violet-eyed gaze. Haunted runaway Nix SaintMichael sees halos of light around people about to die. At a secret summer rave in
the woods, the three teenagers learn of their true, changeling nature and their
uncertain, intertwined destinies. Riveting, unflinching, beautiful, Betwixt shows
a magic as complex and challenging as any ordinary reality.
Getting Revenge on Lauren Wood Eileen Cook 2010-01-05 The Count of Monte Cristo
meets Mean Girls in this scandalicious, hilarious tale of friendship, betrayal,
makeovers, and revenge.
Everything You Need to Survive the Apocalypse Lucas Klauss 2012-12-18 A fifteenyear-old high school student becomes involved with an evangelical Christian girl
in spite of his father's adamant atheism and his own confusion about life.
Pretty Dead Francesca Lia Block 2009-09-22 People pity me, but mostly they feel
envy. I have all the luxury and freedom a girl my age could want. Something is
happening to Charlotte Emerson. Like the fires that are ravaging the hills of Los
Angeles, it consumes her from the inside out. But whether it is her eternal
loneliness, the memory of her brother, the return of her first love, or the
brooding, magnetic Jared—she cannot say. What if it's something more . . .
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it easy to collaborate with animals.
Used to Be Eileen Cook 2012-07-24 Contains two stories, in which Hailey Kendrick
decides to break her perfect image by becoming a bad girl and Helen returns to her
former school to get revenge on her former best friend for publicly humiliating
her.
Love, Lucas Chantele Sedgwick 2015-05-05 A 2015 Whitney Award Nominee! A powerful
story of loss, second chances, and first love, reminiscent of Sarah Dessen and
John Green. When Oakley Nelson loses her older brother, Lucas, to cancer, she
thinks she’ll never recover. Between her parents’ arguing and the battle she’s
fighting with depression, she feels nothing inside but a hollow emptiness. When
Mom suggests they spend a few months in California with Aunt Jo, Oakley isn’t sure
a change of scenery will alter anything, but she’s willing to give it a try. In
California, Oakley discovers a sort of safety and freedom in Aunt Jo’s beach
house. Once they’re settled, Mom hands her a notebook full of letters addressed to
her—from Lucas. As Oakley reads one each day, she realizes how much he loved her,
and each letter challenges her to be better and to continue to enjoy her life. He
wants her to move on. If only it were that easy. But then a surfer named Carson
comes into her life, and Oakley is blindsided. He makes her feel again. As she
lets him in, she is surprised by how much she cares for him, and that’s when
things get complicated. How can she fall in love and be happy when Lucas never got
the chance to do those very same things? With her brother’s dying words as
guidance, Oakley knows she must learn to listen and trust again. But will she have
to leave the past behind to find happiness in the future? Sky Pony Press, with our
Good Books, Racehorse and Arcade imprints, is proud to publish a broad range of
books for young readers—picture books for small children, chapter books, books for
middle grade readers, and novels for young adults. Our list includes bestsellers
for children who love to play Minecraft; stories told with LEGO bricks; books that
teach lessons about tolerance, patience, and the environment, and much more. While
not every title we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or a national
bestseller, we are committed to books on subjects that are sometimes overlooked
and to authors whose work might not otherwise find a home.
Me and Luke Audrey O'Hearn 2005 Seventeen-year-old unemployed Matt kidnaps his
newborn son, Luke, after his girlfriend tries to give him up for adoption, and
struggles to support him and seek custody with the help of his grandmother.
Year of Mistaken Discoveries Eileen Cook 2014-02-25 Friendship is a bond stronger
than secrets in this novel from the author of The Almost Truth and Unraveling
Isobel. As first graders, Avery and Nora bonded over a special trait they
shared—they were both adopted. Years later, Avery is smart, popular, and on the
cheerleading squad, while Nora spends her time on the fringes of school society,
wearing black, reading esoteric poetry, and listening to obscure music. They never
interact...until the night Nora approaches Avery at a party, saying it’s urgent.
She tells Avery that she thought she found her birth mom—but it turned out to be a
cruel lie. Avery feels for Nora, but returns to her friends at the party. Then
Avery learns that Nora overdosed on pills. Left to cope with Nora’s loss and
questioning her own actions, Avery decides to honor her friend by launching a
search for her own birth mother. Aided by Brody, a friend of Nora’s who is also
looking for a way to respect Nora’s legacy, Avery embarks on an emotional quest.
But what she’s really seeking might go far deeper than just genetics…
Blaze (or Love in the Time of Supervillains) Laurie Boyle Crompton 2013-02-01
Blaze is tired of spending her life on the sidelines. All she wants is for Mark
the Soccer Stud to notice her. Not as Josh's weird sister who drives a turd-brown
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minivan. And not as that nerdy girl who draws comics. What she gets is her very
own arch-nemesis. Name: Mark Deninger, aka Mark the Shark Occupation: Soccer star
and all-around lady killer Relationship Status: Serial dater Group Affiliation: No
loyalty Known Superpowers: Anti-girlfriend force field, breaking hearts Mark may
have humiliated Blaze supervillian-style, but what he doesn't know is how geek
girls always get revenge. #GeekGrlzRevenge
The Hanging Girl Eileen Cook 2017-10-03 Another unputdownable, twisty, cat-andmouse thriller by the author of With Malice about a girl who claims to have a
psychic vision that could help find a missing teenager.
Gnome Invasion Eileen Cook 2011-08-16 The third in a series of books about
Willow's adventures as she masters her secret fairy powers, navigates sprite
training, tries to ignore her perfect older sister, and maintains a friendship
with Katie, the most un-normal of humans. Willow Avery seems to be advancing in
her fairy training with alarming speed. In addition to being able to talk to
animals (a very unusual power), she can also fly! But it isn't all good news.
Willow's human bff, Katie, has discovered that fairies exist and that's put the
Averys in a difficult position. They're under review from the Fairy Council as to
what humans' knowledge of fairies could mean. Meanwhile, Willow is entering the
school science fair and she's vowed not to use her magic to help her win. So she
tests different methods of watering plants the old fashioned way: trial and error.
However, a vindictive garden gnome, Jakob DeGroot, is appalled at her plant abuse
and does everything in his power to thwart her science project. Of course, drama
continues with Bethany and Katie, and new crush Nathan at school. And it looks
like Jakob might be meddling with her human classmates' projects too! Can Willow
stop the meddling gnome and still be able to compete--all without magic?
What Would Emma Do? Eileen Cook 2008-12-30 While juggling friendship issues (her
best friend isn't speaking to her), a love triangle-turned-square (okay, maybe she
shouldn't have kissed her best friend's boyfriend...but it was totally an
accident!...sort of), and escalating mayhem in her small religious town (uhoh...what would Jesus do?), Emma realizes she has to stop trying to please
everyone around her and figure out what she wants for herself. It's time to start
asking, "What would Emma do?"
The Gum Thief Douglas Coupland 2009-03-18 The first and only story of love and
looming apocalypse set in the aisles of an office supply superstore. In Douglas
Coupland’s ingenious new novel–sort of a Clerks-meets-Who’s Afraid of Virginia
Woolf–we meet Roger, a divorced, middle-aged “aisles associate” at a Staples
outlet, condemned to restocking reams of twenty-lb. bond paper for the rest of his
life. And then there’s Roger’s co-worker Bethany, who’s at the end of her Goth
phase, and young enough to be looking at fifty more years of sorting the red pens
from the blue in Aisle Six. One day, Bethany comes across Roger’s notebook in the
staff room. When she opens it up, she discovers that this old guy she’s never
considered as quite human is writing mock diary entries pretending to be her–and
spookily, he is getting her right. She also learns he has a tragedy in his
past–and suddenly he no longer seems like just a paper-stocking robot with a name
tag. These two retail workers strike up a peculiar and touching epistolary
relationship, their lives unfolding alongside Roger’s work-in-progress, the oddly
titled Glove Pond, a Cheever-era novella gone horribly, horribly wrong. Through a
complex layering of narratives, The Gum Thief, highlights number-one bestselling
author Douglas Coupland’s eye for the comedy, loneliness and strange comforts of
contemporary life. On every page of this witty, wise and unforgettable novel,
Coupland reminds us that love, death and eternal friendship can all transpire
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where we least expect them. And that even after tragedy seems to have wiped your
human slate clean, stories can slowly rebuild you. I’m the dead girl whose locker
you spat on somewhere between recess and lunch. I’m not really dead, but I dress
like I want to be. There’s something generic about girls like me: we hate the sun,
we wear black, and we feel trapped inside our bodies like a nylon fur mascot at a
football game. I wish I were dead most of the time. I can’t believe the meat I got
stuck with, and where I got stuck and with whom. I wish I were a ghost. And FYI,
I’m not in school any more, but the spitting thing was real: a little moment that
sums up life. I work in a Staples. I’m in charge of restocking aisles 2-North and
2-South: Sheet Protectors, Indexes & Dividers, Note books, Post-It Products, Paper
Pads, Specialty Papers and “Social Stationery.” Do I hate this job? Are you nuts?
Of course I hate it. How could you not hate it? Everyone who works with me is
either already damaged or else they’re embryos waiting to be damaged, fresh out of
school and slow as a 1999 modem. Just because you’ve been born and made it through
high school doesn’t mean society can’t still abort you. Wake up. Let me try to say
something positive here. For balance. Staples allows me to wear black lipstick to
work. –Bethany —from The GumThief
Top Ten Uses for an Unworn Prom Dress Tina Ferraro 2008-12-18 Sophomore year,
Nicolette Antonovich was dumped two days before prom by the hottest guy at school.
As a result, she became the proud owner of one unworn, perfectly magical pink
vintage dress. But Nic is determined to put that night behind her for good. She's
a junior now— older, wiser, and completely overwhelmed by a new set of problems:
(1) The bank's ready to foreclose on her childhood home. (2) Her father's too busy
with his "replacement" daughter to care. (3) Her best friend's brother is an
eternal thorn in her side. (4) Her best friend isn't exactly the rose attached to
that thorn. (5) Rumors are flying around school that could get her kicked off the
volleyball team, which would (6) ruin all chances of a college scholarship. (7)
She still likes the boy who dumped her in the first place. (8) And what in the
world do you do with an unworn prom dress, anyway? Strangely, it's getting to the
bottom of this last dilemma that just might hold the answer to all Nic's problems.
Desert Angel Charlie Price 2011-10-25 Fourteen-year-old Angel wakes up one morning
at her desert trailer home to discover her mother has been murdered by a lowlife
named Scotty, who has vanished. Angel has no water, no weapon, but she knows that
Scotty, an expert tracker and hunter, will surface soon in order to eliminate her
as a witness. She has to run, to disappear, if she is to survive and tell the
world what happened. Her flight takes her through a harsh landscape to places she
never expected to be, forcing her to trust others for the first time and
strengthening her in ways she doesn't even anticipate . . . until it's time to
take a stand.
The Almost Truth Eileen Cook 2012-12-04 When a teenaged con artist realizes that
she looks like an age-enhanced photo of a missing child, she decides to pull the
ultimate con--until she begins to suspect she may actually be the missing child.
Used to Be Eileen Cook 2012-07-24 Enjoy two wise and witty stories from Eileen
Cook in one great book! In The Education of Hailey Kendrick, Hailey is tired of
always doing exactly what’s expected of her. She’s going to prove she’s not
perfect by breaking a very big rule in a very public way…with a very unexpected
partner in crime. When Hailey gets caught, she loses everything—her best friend,
her boyfriend, her popularity, her reputation. Now Hailey is up for anything…maybe
even the boy she never noticed before. But even with her new bad girl image, she
still has to ask herself: How far is too far? In Getting Revenge on Lauren Wood,
Lauren and Helen used to be best friends…until Lauren betrayed Helen in a manner
getting-revenge-on-lauren-wood-eileen-cook

so publicly humiliating that Helen had to move to a new town just to save face.
Now Helen is back, and she’s planning to bring down her former BFF by taking away
everything that’s ever been important to Lauren—starting with her boyfriend. Watch
out, Lauren Wood. Things are about to get bitchy.
The Almost Truth Eileen Cook 2012-12-04 From the author of Unraveling Isobel and
The Education of Hailey Kendrick, a smart, romantic novel about a teenage con
artist who might be in over her head. Sadie can’t wait to get away from her
backwards small town, her delusional mom, her jailbird dad, and the tiny trailer
where she was raised…even though leaving those things behind also means leaving
her best friend Brendan. Sadie wants a better life, and she has been working
steadily toward it, one con at a time. But when Sadie’s mother wipes out Sadie’s
savings, her escape plan is suddenly gone. She needs to come up with a lot of
cash—and fast—or she’ll be stuck in this town forever. With Brendan’s help, she
devises a plan—the ultimate con—to get the money. But the more lies Sadie spins,
the more she starts falling for her own hoax…and perhaps for the wrong boy. Sadie
wanted to change her life, but she wasn't prepared to have it flipped upside down
by her own deception. With her future at stake and her heart on the line, suddenly
it seems like she has a lot more than just money to lose...
Wishes for Beginners Eileen Cook 2011-06-14 When Miranda, the most popular girl in
fourth grade, invites Willow to an exclusive slumber party, Willow thinks she's
finally arrived until she uses her fairy magic and things go horribly wrong.
The Education of Hailey Kendrick Eileen Cook 2011-01-04 Hailey Kendrick has always
done exactly what's expected of her. She has the right friends, dates the right
boy, gets good grades, and follows the rules. But one night, Hailey risks
everything by breaking a very big rule in a very public way...and with a very
unexpected partner in crime. Hailey gets caught, but her accomplice does not, and
Hailey takes the fall for both of them. In the process, she loses everything--her
best friend, her boyfriend, her popularity, her reputation. But some secrets are
worth keeping, no matter the cost...or are they?
Knocked Out by My Nunga-Nungas Louise Rennison 2009-10-06 As I was going out of my
bedroom door I remembered my nungas. Perhaps I should take some precautions to
keep them under strict control. Maybe bits of Sellotape on the ends of them to
keep them from doing anything alarming? I'd like to trust them, but they are very
unreliable. The irrepressible heroine of the Michael L. Printz Honor Book Angus,
Thongs and Full-Frontal Snogging is back, and funnier than ever! Georgia has
finally landed Robbie the Sex God, but he's never around, and Georgia's ex, Dave
the Laugh, is starting to look quite dreamy. Strangely, so does just about every
other guy Georgia meets, even the new French teacher. In this third installment of
Georgia's hilarious confessions, Georgia's "red bottomosity" is out of control!
Whatever will happen next?
All the Lonely People Jess Riley 2012-12-05 "WANTED: a whole new family to share
holidays with. Please have a good heart and be a thoughtful, polite person. No
sociopaths, no pedophiles, no fans of the Kardashians. We're not weirdos, I
promise. I love old Steve Martin movies, new Steve Martin banjo tunes, Indian
food, and reruns of Bob Ross painting happy little trees. So if you're looking for
something other than the typical family dysfunction this Christmas, drop us a
line." After losing her beloved mother to cancer, 37-year-old Jaime Collins must
confront the ugly fact that she and her siblings don't actually like one another.
At all. Fueled by grief and an epic argument at Thanksgiving dinner, Jaime decides
to 'divorce' her siblings and posts an ad on Craigslist for a new family for
Christmas. What happens next is a heartwarming, funny, and surprising journey to
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forgiveness and healing. Is blood really thicker than water? And how far do we
have to go to find our way back home again? Dedicated to anyone who has ever
wanted to unfriend a relative on Facebook, ALL THE LONELY PEOPLE is about family:
those you make ... and those you make peace with.
Unraveling Isobel Eileen Cook 2012-01-03 When seventeen-year-old Isobel's mother
marries a man she just met and they move to his gothic mansion on an island,
strange occurrences cause Isobel to fear that she is losing her sanity as her
artist father did.
Bad Apple Laura Ruby 2009-10-06 "If I really wanted to open up, I'd confess that I
really am the liar everyone believes I am." High-school junior Tola Riley has
green hair, a nose ring, an attitude problem, and a fondness for fairy tales,
which are a great escape from real life. Everyone thinks she's crazy; everyone
says so. Everyone except Mr. Mymer, her art teacher. He gets her paintings and
lets her hang out in the art room during lonely lunch periods. But then rumors
start flying and Tola is suddenly the center of a scandal. The whole town is
judging her—even her family. When Mr. Mymer is suspended for what everyone thinks
is an affair, she has no choice but to break her silence. Fairy tales won't help
her this time . . . so how can she tell the truth? And, more importantly, will
anyone believe her?
Blubber Judy Blume 2014-04-29 Jill goes along with the rest of the fifth-grade
class in tormenting a classmate and then finds out what it is like when she, too,
becomes a target. Reissued with a fresh new look and cover art. Simultaneous.
This Song Will Save Your Life Leila Sales 2013-09-17 Making friends has never been
Elise Dembowski's strong suit. All throughout her life, she's been the butt of
every joke and the outsider in every conversation. When a final attempt at
popularity fails, Elise nearly gives up. Then she stumbles upon a warehouse party
where she meets Vicky, a girl in a band who accepts her; Char, a cute, yet
mysterious disc jockey; Pippa, a carefree spirit from England; and most
importantly, a love for DJing. Told in a refreshingly genuine and laugh-out-loud
funny voice, Leila Sales' THIS SONG WILL SAVE YOUR LIFE is an exuberant novel
about identity, friendship, and the power of music to bring people together.
The Summer I Learned to Fly Dana Reinhardt 2011-07-12 Drew's a bit of a loner. She
has a pet rat, her dead dad's Book of Lists, an encyclopedic knowledge of cheese
from working at her mom's cheese shop, and a crush on Nick, the surf bum who works
behind the counter. It's the summer before eighth grade and Drew's days seem like
business as usual, until one night after closing time, when she meets a strange
boy in the alley named Emmett Crane. Who he is, why he's there, where the cut on
his cheek came from, and his bottomless knowledge of rats are all mysteries Drew
will untangle as they are drawn closer together, and Drew enters into the first
true friendship, and adventure, of her life.
The Football Girl Thatcher Heldring 2017-04-04 For every athlete or sports fanatic
who knows she's just as good as the guys. This is for fans of The Running Dream by
Wendelin Van Draanen, Grace, Gold, and Glory by Gabrielle Douglass and Breakaway:
Beyond the Goal by Alex Morgan. The summer before Caleb and Tessa enter high
school, friendship has blossomed into a relationship . . . and their playful
sports days are coming to an end. Caleb is getting ready to try out for the
football team, and Tessa is training for cross-country. But all their structured
plans derail in the final flag game when they lose. Tessa doesn’t want to end her
career as a loser. She really enjoys playing, and if she’s being honest, she likes
it even more than running cross-country. So what if she decided to play football
instead? What would happen between her and Caleb? Or between her two best friends,
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who are counting on her to try out for cross-country with them? And will her
parents be upset that she’s decided to take her hobby to the next level? This
summer Caleb and Tessa figure out just what it means to be a boyfriend,
girlfriend, teammate, best friend, and someone worth cheering for. “A great next
choice for readers who have enjoyed Catherine Gilbert Murdock’s Dairy Queen and
Miranda Kenneally’s Catching Jordan.”—SLJ “Fast-paced football action, realistic
family drama, and sweet romance…[will have] readers looking for girl-powered
sports stories…find[ing] plenty to like.”—Booklist “Tessa's ferocious
competitiveness is appealing.”—Kirkus Reviews “[The Football Girl] serve[s] to
illuminate the appropriately complicated emotions both of a young romance and of
pursuing a dream. Heldring writes with insight and restraint.”—The Horn Book
This Girl Is Different J. J. Johnson 2015-10-06 What happens when a girl,
homeschooled by her counterculture mother, decides to spend her senior year in
public school? First friendship, first love—and first encounters with the
complexities of authority and responsibility. Evie is different. Not just her
upbringing—though that’s certainly been unusual—but also her mindset. She’s smart,
independent, confident, opinionated, and ready to take on a new challenge: the
Institution of School. It doesn’t take this homeschooled kid long to discover that
high school is a whole new world, and not in the ways she expected. It’s also a
social minefield, and Evie finds herself confronting new problems at every turn,
failing to follow or even understand the rules, and proposing solutions that
aren’t welcome or accepted. Not one to sit idly by, Evie sets out to make changes.
Big changes. The movement she starts takes off, but before she realizes what’s
happening, her plan spirals out of control, forcing her to come to terms with a
world she is only just beginning to comprehend. J. J. Johnson’s powerful debut
novel will enthrall readers as it challenges assumptions about friendship, rules,
boundaries, and power.
Single-Minded Lisa Daily 2017-06-27 Alex has planned and executed her life with
laser focus since she first met her future husband at the play-doh table on the
first day of kindergarten. They have a terrific life, a gorgeous house on the bay,
and fantastic careers they love. There's only one problem: Alex's husband has a
secret. A big one. Now, Alex’s perfectly planned life has completely fallen apart,
her biological clock is starting to feel like the timer on a nuclear device, and
she finds herself drooling over her completely-dreamy-but-definitely-off-limits
client, a star chef opening a hot new restaurant. Armed with dating guidance from
her oddball collection of advisers—including her gay ex-husband, a foul-mouthed
political consultant, a perkily masochistic yogi, and a pot-smoking
octogenarian—Alex navigates the booby-trapped world of modern dating, in her
search for a second chance at love in Single-Minded by Lisa Daily.
Where the Crawdads Sing Delia Owens 2018-08-14 NOW A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE—The #1
New York Times bestselling worldwide sensation with more than 15 million copies
sold, hailed by The New York Times Book Review as “a painfully beautiful first
novel that is at once a murder mystery, a coming-of-age narrative and a
celebration of nature.” For years, rumors of the “Marsh Girl” have haunted Barkley
Cove, a quiet town on the North Carolina coast. So in late 1969, when handsome
Chase Andrews is found dead, the locals immediately suspect Kya Clark, the socalled Marsh Girl. But Kya is not what they say. Sensitive and intelligent, she
has survived for years alone in the marsh that she calls home, finding friends in
the gulls and lessons in the sand. Then the time comes when she yearns to be
touched and loved. When two young men from town become intrigued by her wild
beauty, Kya opens herself to a new life—until the unthinkable happens. Where the
4/5

Downloaded from build.openblas.net on October 5, 2022 by guest

blown away by this bad boy's fantastic work and finds herself drawn to his
dangerous charm. Soon she's running with Miguel's crew, pushing her skills to the
limit and beginning to emerge as the artist she always dreamed she could be. But
Nathan and Miguel are bitter enemies with a shared past, and choosing between them
and their wildly different approaches to life and art means that Angel must decide
what matters most before the artist inside of her can truly break free.
With Malice Eileen Cook 2016-06-09 Wish you weren't here . . . When Jill wakes up
in a hospital bed with her leg in a cast, the last six weeks of her life are a
complete blank. All she has been told is that she was involved in a fatal accident
while on a school trip in Italy and had to be jetted home to receive intensive
care. Care that involves a lawyer. And a press team. Because maybe the accident .
. . wasn't just an accident. With no memory of what happened or what she did, can
Jill prove her innocence? And can she really be sure that she isn't the one to
blame?

Crawdads Sing is at once an exquisite ode to the natural world, a heartbreaking
coming-of-age story, and a surprising tale of possible murder. Owens reminds us
that we are forever shaped by the children we once were, and that we are all
subject to the beautiful and violent secrets that nature keeps.
Graffiti Girl Kelly Parra 2007-05-15 Graffiti art. It's bold. It's thrilling. And
it can get a girl into serious trouble.... Raised by her single mom (who's always
dating the wrong kind of man) in a struggling California neighborhood, Angel
Rodriguez is a headstrong, independent young woman who channels her hopes and
dreams for the future into her painting. But when her entry for a community mural
doesn't rate, she's heartbroken. Even with winning artist Nathan Ramos—a senior
track star and Angel's secret crush—taking a sudden interest in Angel and her art,
she's angry and hurt. She's determined to find her own place in the art world, her
own way. That's when Miguel Badalin—from the notorious graffiti crew Reyes Del
Norte—opens her eyes to an underground world of graf tags and turf wars. She's
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